Letter to the Editor 

In these times of great economic need, it is critical that we all step up to address the issues that are directly affecting our communities.  For this reason, President Obama has launched the United We Serve initiative to provide us with tools to volunteer efficiently and effectively in our communities, whether we donate a few hours of our vacation to a soup kitchen or a few hours each week to mentoring a child. 

Government can only do so much, and non-profits have been hit with a double-whammy of increased demand for services and decreases in charitable giving.  It is up to all Americans to work together to tackle challenges from (WHAT ARE YOU WORKING TO ADDRESS?) to homelessness.

Here in (TOWN), a group of us have been (BRIEF DESCRIPTION).  To join us, find other opportunities to serve, or even create your own opportunity, visit www.serve.gov. 
